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July 17, 2013

Jim Bruce, General Manager
Hardin County Water District #1
1400 Rogersville Road
Radcliff, KY 40159

Honorable David T. Wilson, II
Skeeters, Bennett, Wilson & Pike
500 West Lincoln Trail Blvd.
Radcliff, KY 40160

RE: Case No. 2013-00050
Hardin County Water District #1

The Commission staff has reviewed your response and has determined that your
application in the above case now meets the minimum filing requirements. Enclosed
please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This case has been
docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible.

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940.

Sincerely,

Linda Faulkner
Filings Division Director
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flardin County Water District No. 1
Serving Radcfljjand Hardin Countyfor Over 60 Years

1400 Rogersville Road
Radclift,KY. 40160

June 19, 2013

Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director - Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 SowerBlvd.
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40620-0615

SUBJECT: Filing of Application for General Sewer Rate Adjustment - Case 20 13-00050

Dear Director Derouen,

Enclosed please find an original and 10 copies of our application for the above filing. Along with this
application we are also filing a binder with pre-filed testimony and exhibits. An advance Notice of
Intent to file this application was provided to the Commission on May 1, 2013. A public notice has
also been made to all our sewer customers in accordance with KRS 278.185 and in response to an
order from the Commission, related to public notification requirements, dated May 3, 2013. Proof of
the public notification mailing will be provided to your office as soon as it is available.

Our application assume an effective date for the new rates of April 1, 2014. We have not included an
actual new tariff sheet as we plan to include numerous other text and policy changes in our tariff,
along with the new approved rates.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me or our attorney, Mr. David Wilson II
(Phone: 270-351-4404).

Cf Mr. David Wilson II, HCWDI Attorney

End.
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